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Department of Language and Literature –Lee University
The Lee University Department of Language and Literature is hosting its VII Annual Undergraduate Interdisciplinary Conference on Latin American and Iberian Studies. Although the conference is usually aimed at undergraduate students from colleges and universities, we are inviting schools to participate in our High School Language, Literature, and Culture Showcase and presentations. The poster session will take place during the regularly scheduled events of the Undergraduate Conference.

High school students’ poster presentations may pertain to any field of study (i.e. literature, sociology, language, mission, community service, history, etc.) as long as they are relevant to a Latin American/Caribbean or Iberian country. They will present their research projects on poster boards to be displayed in the waiting areas outside of the undergraduate presentation rooms, and they will explain their projects to other presenters in a question-and-answer format. Students are welcome to present in either English, Portuguese, French, or Spanish.

Students who plan to present must submit a “proposal” of their poster topic to coordinator Dr. Alexander Steffanell (asteffanell@leeuniversity.edu) by February 22, 2019.


Saturday, March 23, 2019, 8am-2pm.
high School language, literature, and culture Conference
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